
Health Evaluation Reminder 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your regular health 

evaluation is due on [Date]. Maintaining your health is important, and we encourage you to 

schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. 

Please reach out to our office at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website URL] to 

schedule your visit. 

Thank you for prioritizing your health! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company/Organization] 


